
Onyoo Park 

334 E 26th St. Apt 12A-2 

New York, NY 10010 

 

SNUCMMA, NA 

PO Box 631 

Port Washington, NY 11050 

 

Dear SNUCMMA,  

 

I would like to express my deepest gratitude towards SNUCMMA for choosing me as one of the 

recipients for the 2019 Scholarship. My family had always struggled financially and did not have 

the means to contribute significantly in financing my post-secondary education. As a result, I had 

always sought help from generous scholarships and financial aid. The issue of cost became a 

much greater source of concern when I was applying to medical school, as school-sponsored aid 

was limited within graduate school education. Not only was tuition a burden, but our family 

would not have been able to afford even the housing costs and fees. Knowing their struggles, I 

could not have possibly asked for support from my parents and had planned to finance my 

education on my own. That put a significant debt burden on me, and I am so incredibly grateful 

for this scholarship and your generosity for helping to alleviate this burden. It provides me the 

means to support my daily subsistence needs, such as food, thus allowing me to focus on 

pursuing my education with less worry. Moreover, it allows me to freely explore my interests 

and participate in programs that might have monetary requirements for participation. Many of 

these opportunities would have been out of my reach without your help. Thank you so much 

again for your support in allowing me to pursue my medical education. I hope that I will be able 

to become a doctor that will be able to contribute to scholarships such as this in the future.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Onyoo Park  


